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From: Dr. Lakatos Istvan <locksmithO1@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:08 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Dear CFTC!

Personally, I protest against the introduction of legislation in the future CFTC. Does not protect the
interests of the traders. Only protect against the failure of any starters in the short term. Good risk
management that errors can be avoided. If new legislation is introduced in the fall of many smaller finan
trader trading opportunity. If this happens I'll be forced to go through foreign brokerage firms. Please do
not make the mandatory introduction of 10:1 lavarage!

Regards

Dr. Lakatos Istvan
Mobil: +36-30-73-74-910



